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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Education of Queen Bee Schools, 

District No. 16, that the Virtual Committee of the Whole Meeting scheduled for Monday, 

August 23, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. has been Cancelled.   

    

 

 

 

FOR THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                                                                                         Dr. Joseph R. Williams, Superintendent  

 


